The purpose of the Capital Campaign Follow Up Team is to monitor incoming commitment
fulfillment and provide kind reminders to our congregation and friends regarding their prior
commitments. Upon the successful completion of the Capital Campaign last year we had
obtained commitments totalling over $2,317,181.87.
As of May 19, 2024 the pledges details are:

Amount received to date: $1,453,421.45 (63% of the total)

Remaining amount anticipated this fiscal year: $25,181.88

Number of commitments completed: 40

Amount anticipated in fiscal year 24/25: $403,490.16

Amount anticipated in fiscal year 25/26: $438,460.68
This is a reminder to please check in on your commitments to ensure you are remaining current.
If your financial situation has changed and your pledges need to adjust in amount or date,
please do not hesitate to reach out and let us know. This will allow us to properly plan the

ongoing project. This Campaign will allow us to continue “Opening Hearts, Opening Minds,
Opening Doors for Another 200 Years!“. Thank you all for your continued support.

Your Capital Campaign Follow Up Team,

Tiffany Holmes and Jess Woods



